
Mother’s Day 2024 

 
Mother’s Day is fast approaching and, as usual, we would like to give the 
children the opportunity to make a personalised gift for their Mum, or other 
significant female in their life, such as Grandma, Aunt or close family friend. 
 
This year, we are joining with Forget-Me-Not florists in Earley to provide 
bunches of beautiful daffodils (10 stems in each bunch) and the children will 
design a lovely, personal message tag to go with them.  The cost for this is just 
£2.00 per bunch, for a gift that will bring a smile to Mum’s face and brighten 
up her day! 
 
We need to pre-order the flowers so if your child would like to buy a bunch of 
daffodils for Mum or another loved female please pay the £2.00 on SCOPAY 
under the heading Mothers Day 2024, under each child that would like to 
take part by Monday 19th February at the latest. 
 
Flowers are such a lovely way to let Mums, Nans, Grandmas or Aunts know 
how special they are and how much we appreciate everything they do! 
 
If you have any problems or questions please contact the school office at 
admin@highwood.wokingham.sch.uk. 
 
Regards, 
Jackie Andrews 
Highwood projects. 
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